
 

 

SAPC e-Note: INVITATION TO THE 2023 SAPC ELECTIONS WEBINAR 

 
Dear Responsible Pharmacist,  
 
SAPC e-Note: INVITATION TO THE 2023 SAPC ELECTIONS WEBINAR 
 
The time has come to elect members of the profession to sit on the South African Pharmacy Council for 
the next term of office. The nomination process has begun and is being conducted online until 8 September 
2023.  
 
The Office of the Registrar will be conducting a workshop to introduce the online election system to 
professionals on Thursday, 17 August 2023 at 18h00.  
 
RSVP 
We encourage you to confirm your attendance of the webinar at this link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/QZ8iBqTDCH  
 
Should you have any queries regarding the elections or the nomination process, please send an email to 
elections@sapc.za.org.  
   
Yours sincerely,   
  
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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